
 
Germany: Mgr. Oster (DBK) to youth ministers, “stay tuned and
creative, young people really matter to us”

The Bishop in charge of youth ministry for the German Bishops’ Conference (DBK), Mgr. Stefan
Oster, encouraged those involved in ecclesial activities with young Catholics to be available to them
despite the pandemic and, where necessary, to develop new and creative forms of youth work. “The
COVID-19 has kept us with bated breath for a year. Much has changed, our world and with it our jobs
have been literally turned upside down”, Oster said in a video released today, addressed to all youth
ministers and members of German Catholic youth associations.
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